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The Banner Workflow system will be upgraded to version 8.5 on Thursday, April 24, 2018
from 1:00pm - 5:00pm.  Web Time Entry uses Banner Workflow to send email notifications
about time sheets that have been submitted or returned for corrections. The email
notifications will not go out during the upgrade but once the upgrade is complete, they
should go out.
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